
VISION: 

To Grow. . .ShareéServe 
for the Transformation of the World for 
Jesus Christ. 
 

MISSION: 

To Intentionally Grow Our 

Relationship with Jesus Christ, 

Share Our Faith 

with Others, and Serve Godõs 
Church, Community and World. 

  
WORSHIP 
SERVICES 
   
Traditional 
at 8:30 a.m. in the 
Sanctuary...is a full 
traditional service using 
hymns and liturgy.   
 

 

SUNDAY SCHOOL 
9:45 - 10:45 a.m. Sunday 
School for all Ages 
 
 

Contemporary 
at 11:00 a.m. in the 
Worship Centeré.is a 
contemporary service where 
praise songs are led by the 
Uplifters praise band and 
singers.  Multimedia supports 
the entire service.   

 
Childrenôs Church 
Childrenôs Church is 
available during the 
Contemporary Service for 
children ages 4 through third 
grade in the sanctuary 
following the Childrenôs 
Message, on the 2nd, 3rd & 
4th Sundays. 

 
Every 5 th  Sunday  
is a Unity Service  

at 10:00 a.m.  
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MayMayMay    

Birthdays  & AnniversariesBirthdays  & AnniversariesBirthdays  & Anniversaries    

 
The PastorõsPastorõsPastorõs   Perspective  Prayer Concerns 

 

Lorna Faught 

(Stroke, wife of Cleo Faught) 
 

Jimmy Maloney 

(Shoulder surgery)  
 

Grandson of Dee Comstock 

(Kidney stones) 
 

Doris Herington 

(Health Concerns, mother of  
Marsha Brower) 

 
Family of Marsha Voyles 

(Passed) 
 

Gloria Noll 

(Health Concerns, mother of  
Pat Hearrold) 

 
Rick Miller 

(Health Concerns) 
 

Bruce Bouman 

(Heart Attack) 

Hope is found in a graveyard! A place that most of the 
world believes is the final word is actually  the begin-
ning of new life. Early on the first day of the week 
some women went to the graveyard where Jesus was 
laid. They expected to make their final goodbyes and 
perform sacred religious rituals that would satisfy cus-
toms and their own conscience. But instead they found 
the grave was empty. They feared the worst. But in 
fact it was the best. An angel spoke to them say-
ing, ñThere is nothing to fear here. I know youôre look-
ing for Jesus, the One they nailed to the cross. He is 
not here. He was raised, just as he said. Come and 
look at the place where he was placed." (Matthew 
28:5-6). What are we looking for? Is it Jesus? He is 
not in the grave. He is alive! There is no longer any-
thing to fear. Hope is found in a graveyard. It can be 
seen. The women were invited to "come and see." We 
are as well. As we approach the Lord in worship we 
find life, love, and hope. We are resurrection people. 
We are now filled with faith, hope, and love. The 
greatest of these is love. Love was expressed in the 
most excellent way by Christ who laid down His life for 
us all. We live differently because there is no need to 
fear the grave. Christ has conquered death and made 
us more than conquers because of His great love for 
us.  
                                                                           ~Blessings Pastor Carl  
 
P.S. - The Word of God Challenge was completed on 
Tuesday, April 23! Thank you to everyone who took 
time to read God's word! 
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National Day of Prayer 

Will be on May 2 at 12:00 noon at the First Christian Church on Briggs Drive.  
 

United Methodist Men 
 The UMM will meet on Sunday, May 5th at 7:15 a.m. for their monthly breakfast meeting.  

 
Loch Haven Nursing Home Service 

 The Loch Haven Nursing Home will have their monthly worship service on 
  Sunday, May 5th at 2:00 p.m. in the North Activity Room. Everyone is invited! 

 
Serving Team Meeting 

The Serving Team will meet on Monday, April 29th at 6:30 p.m. in the Cornerstone Conference Room.  
 

Macon County Ministries Food Distribution  
 Macon County Ministries food distribution will be Tuesday, May 21st from 12:00 - 6:00 p.m. at  

305 Sunset Hills. The office will be closed from 11:45 - 2:00 p.m. so the staff can volunteer at the distribution.  
 

Administrative Council  
The Administrative Council will meet Tuesday, May 21st at 6:30 p.m. in the Cornerstone Conference Room. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Church Camp! 
Church Camp changes lives! There are several  

opportunities to avail yourself your kids, or your 

grandkids to this experience. The Office of Next 

Generation Ministries offers several camps that 

help young and not-so-young develop a faith in 

Christ that is the foundation of an abundant life. To 

register for Missouri Annual Conference camp go 

to: www.nextgencamps.org. You can also contact 

Scott Burdin with you questions. Camp Jo-Ota has 

a theme for 2019 of Cross-Training. Camps are  

available for all ages. To register go to: www.campjo

-ota.org. Macon UMC will pay for 50% of any 

church camp you and/or your children/

grandchildren attend.  

Contact Pastor Carl for details.  

http://www.campjo-ota.org
http://www.campjo-ota.org


2019 Summer Camp Schedule 

 

Registration for each camp closes 10 days before the start date, unless extended by event director. 

May 24-26      Family Camp                      All Ages                       Meghan Riegerix 

June 1          Camp Abilities                     All Ages                       Kim Thompson 

June 2-6        Outdoor Discovery                 Grades 3-5                    Eric Anderson 

June 2-6        Rocket Discovery                  Grades 3-5                    Eric Anderson 

June 2-6        Sewing Discovery                  Grades 3-5                    Eric Anderson 

June 2-6        Sports Discovery                   Grades 3-5                    Eric Anderson 

June 17-21      Spirit Camp                       Grades 6-12                   Knapp & Connoley 

June 21-22      FROG Camp                       Age 4-5 plus adult             Melissa Dalton 

June 21-23      Camp S'mores                     Grades 1-3 plus adult          Leigh Ann Grant 

July 8-11        Faith Treasure Hunt                Grades 3-5                   Tracy Huffman 

July 12-13       Girls Only Camp                   Grades 2-3                   Jade Bragg 

July 13          Mom/Grandma & Me               PreK-2 plus adult             Howell & Childress 

July 21-27       Faith n' Fitness Bike Excursion      Grades 6-12                  PUMC FnF Group 

July 28-Aug 1    M.A.D. Camp                      Grades 6-12                   Williams & Long  

CƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǎŀŦŜǘȅ ƻŦ ŎŀƳǇŜǊǎΣ ŀƭƭ ŎŀƳǇ ǎǘŀũ ŀǊŜ ǎŀŦŜ-ǎŀƴŎǘǳŀǊȅ ŎŜǊǝŬŜŘΦ 
DǊŀŘŜ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ ƎǊŀŘŜ ŜƴǘŜǊƛƴƎ ƛƴ Ŧŀƭƭ нлмфΦ 
¢-ǎƘƛǊǘǎ ŀǊŜ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ Ŏƻǎǘ ƻŦ ŎŀƳǇΣ ƻƴŜ ǎƘƛǊǘ ǇŜǊ ŎŀƳǇŜǊΦ 
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Just another reminder to mark your calendars for VBS on July 22-25, 6-8:00 
PM, with a possible dinner at 5:30. As LOGOS comes to an end, I will be 
committing all my Wednesdays to VBS reading, planning and brainstorming.  

The first few weeks of  May will be my allotted recruiting time, so please be 
praying and thinking about how or where we can use your gifts, talents and 
desires. 

We always need 45-60 adults and youth to lead this out-reach ministry. We 
will need helpers in the following areas: registration, kitchen, song leaders, 
station leaders and group leaders ð who manage their designated group of 
children.  

This yearôs theme is about keeping in step with the fruits of the spirit. Follow-
ing Jesus means taking action. If you have an area you wish to serve in, you 
are encouraged to jump right in and let Rhonda know asap.  

When we are faithful, God produces the fruit of the Spirit in our 
lives. These fruits will be emphasized throughout the Gotta Move 
experience! 

(meaning an exclamation of joy or excite-
ment).  We will be hearing that a lot during 
VBS! 

BOO -YA!  

Wǳƭȅ  нн-нрΣ нлмф 



 

Kid Stuff 
By Rhonda Linsley 

/ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ aƛǎǎƛƻƴ {ǘŀǘŜƳŜƴǘ 
To teach the children to love God, love others and share 
 that love with the world. To teach the children to memorize  
scripture that will affect the way they live their lives. 

WEDNESDAY EVENING FUN AT LOGOS!! 

On April 17, our LOGOS Theme was ñNew Beginnings.ò Pictured here are the kids having fun 
with an egg toss game after dinner.  
 
April 24th was our last night of LOGOS for the school year. Thank you to all the children, youth 
and adults who have participated and ministered in this after-school program this year.  
 
Though a program such as this does bring about some challenges from time to time, it also pro-
vides some amazing growth and bonding within our congregation and community. I, personally, 
have strengthened my relationships with many of the children and adults, and thoroughly appre-
ciate what God is doing in this ministry. I have especially enjoyed the Bible Study time from 5-
5:45 this year. I am very grateful for the helpers I had in my classroom this year, especially since 
I had eighteen 2nd & 3rd graders.  
 
Several of the children this year have shared how much they enjoy this program and look for-
ward to coming each week. May we all join together in reflecting and celebrating what God is 
doing in this ministry and pray for others to come join us next year. 
                                                                       
                                                                                                                                 


